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Subject: Product Due Diligence — Braux Solar Tracker

Dear Sirs,

This letter is related to our Product Due Diligence about a Solar Tracker designed by Braux
(hereinafter the Client).

In particular, Astrom Technical Advisors S.L. (hereinafter ATA) has acted as Technical Advisor
for Braux for the performance of a Product Due Diligence which was submitted on October
28th, 2014.

The report delivered by ATA includes a detailed description of all hypothesis considered for the
study as well as the key technical characteristics of the equipment considered. In this regard,
the Client has informed ATA that the main equipment may be subject to modifications in the
final project.

The comments included in the present document are based on our knowledge of this project
and the information provided directly by the Client which is considered correct.

Based on ATA’s evaluation of the documents that have been submitted and analyzed, the
principal conclusion is that the solar tracker proposed by BRAUX is compliant with the
__ international standards and codes for which it was designed.

Astrom '(Fr" (G2

Madrid, December 4, 2014

Carlos Sanabria
Astrom Technical Advisors, S.L.



